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I	support	a	fair	price	for	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff.		It	should	increase	in	line	
with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	owners	of	solar	PV	systems,	
this	means	recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	as	well	as	the	
network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
	
I	am	currently	receiving	an	8.2c	kWh	FiT.		However,	I'm	paying	an	average	40c	
kWh	(including	the	daily	supply	charge)	when	I	have	to	import	electricity.		
Frankly,	this	is	quite	outrageous.		A	minimum	FiT	of	around	15c	kWh	would	be	
far	more	equitable	considering	the	savings	my	investment	is	creating	for	
electricity	generation	and	supply	companies.	
	
Gregory	Olsen		
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